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No. 11.           29th March 2018 

Website: www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01271 345164 

In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps 

by showing care and respect for one another. 

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of Bullying, including E-Safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s class 

teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

The next newsletter will go home on: 

Friday 27th April 2018 

Thank you to everyone in our school community 

for their hard work and support throughout this 

busy term.  We wish you all a happy and relaxing 

Easter holiday. 

Spring Term Dates 
 

A reminder that Prayer and Praise takes place 
every Thursday morning from 9.15am.  All parents, 
carers and friends are welcome. 
 
 

Monday 16th April: School Returns for Summer 
Term 

16th April   Summer term starts 
17th April  ROBINS and BARN A Bs Class 
   Visit to RHS Garden Rosemoor 
17th April  OWL Class Visit to the Eden  
   Project 
17th April  Dental Health and Hygiene Talk 
   to Yr1, 2 and 4 
23rd April  Tag Rugby Club Starts Yr5&6 
24th April  Homework Club Yr3&4 starts 
24th April  Netball Club starts Yr5&6 
25th April  Homework Club Yr 5&6 starts 
26th April  Choir Starts 
27th April  Tennis Club Starts Yr1&2 

Very well done to our Football team, consisting of 
Troy White, Woody Farmery, Lewis Wonnacott, 
Dylan Wonnacott, George Roberts, Jake Langley, 
Haydon Rigler, Oskar Czechowski.  They were 
runners up in the Barnstaple Primary Schools 
Football tournament.  Their silver medals mean 
that they have qualified for the  North Devon 
finals in July.  We are very proud of you all. 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Swallow who 
have the highest attendance so far 
this year at 97.7% closely followed 
by Eagle at 96.8%. 

Star Learners 
Very well done to the following children who were our Star Learners:- Finley Daniel, Rachel Stanworth, 
Teegan Thorne, Willow Miller, Harriett Routley, Tom Manoj, Adam Lawlor-Smith, Amelia Westward 



Barn-a-b’s at Our Lady’s  
 

We are looking forward to our trip with 
Robin Class  to Rosemoor Gardens on 
17th April.  Any children who are not in 

on a Tuesday are welcome to meet us  down at 
Rosemoor, but you will need your own transport 
and be responsible for your own child. 
 
Have a wonderful Easter.  Don’t forget to 
continue to  add your observations to Tapestry, 
it’s great to see what your children have been 
doing and we can talk to them about their 
experiences. 
 
Almost all our sessions are full in the Summer 
Term.  Thank you for keeping us up to date with 
contact details and who can pick up your children.  
It’s important for safeguarding that we only let 
your child go home with someone we know and 
are expecting. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all again for the 
start of the Summer Term on Monday 16th April 
2018. 
   

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of Bullying, including On-line Safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your 

child’s class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

Congratulations 

Very well done to the following children who 
have recently achieved Headteacher Awards: 

 

 
 

We are very proud of you 

Scarlett Rudge 
Maddison Daniel 
Billy O’Grady 
Zaine Hancock 
Kyle Tucker 
Rainie-Rae Hawkins 
Declan Burns 
Annie-Rose Oreshko 
Kori Skinner 
Finlay Silverlock 
Pablo Wright-
Inarejos 
Jessica Lake 
Millie Passmore 

Leo Davis x2 
Zaine Hancock 
Anna Presobhan 
Harry Oke 
Ruby Cannon 
Ben Braunton 
Jaine Jitesh 
Arthur Smyth 
En Chen 
Oliver Lear x2 
Poppy Shaddick-
Banwell 
Harvey Moore 
Lexi-Mae Dunlop 

Reach for the Stars! 
Well done to the following children who have 
had achievements in the following areas: 
 
Congratulations to Harriett Routley who has 
achieved her Goldfish 1 swimming award and 
was presented with a certificate and badge. 
 
Well done to Chase Spencer who represented 
Devon in the Regional Sportshall Athletics 
finals in Torbay.  The team came out overall 
winners on the day.  Well done Chase. 
 
 
It is wonderful to be able to celebrate the 
hard work and talents of our pupils. Children 
are invited to bring in their certificates, 
medals and good news on a Thursday 
morning so that they can be given out at 
assembly and celebrated in the school 
newsletter. 


